
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 20th November 2020 

Thank you to everybody who supported anti-

bullying by wearing odd socks yesterday. 

 

Our school buildings remain closed to  

parents/carers therefore if you have any 

concerns at all please contact our school  

office via phone (01553 828680) or email:  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk  

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley  

Executive Headteacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   

Monday 

Music  

Tuesday 

Years R & 1 PE day 

Friday 

Years 2-6 PE day 

Football Club (Yr1-6) 3:15pm-4:15pm 

(final session this year) 

**Important Message from 

Norfolk County Council** 

Keeping a 2-metre distance from other 

parents and carers at busy times during 

school pick and drop off will help prevent 

the spread of coronavirus in your  

community.  Wear a face covering if  

appropriate or if advised by your school 

and please don’t be tempted to chat and 

linger with other parents in groups.  

Please also stick to the advised staggered 

pick up and drop off times to help reduce 

crowding outside the school gates.   

Coronavirus cases in Norfolk continue to 

rise and it’s even more important that 

these simple guidelines are followed. 

 Bikeability Yr5&6: 3rd & 4th December 

 Christmas jumper day: 17th December 

 Christmas lunch: 17th December 

(booking form sent via text today) 

 Last day of term: 18th December 

 Back to school: 4th January 2021 

Details regarding events will be sent out 

closer to the time. 

Menu: Week 1 

**Dates for your diary** 



 

 

This week’s stars are: Josie (Yr1), 

Evie (Yr2) & all Class 3 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Florence.E (YrR) & Bethany (Yr2) 

Handwriting Award:    

Rosie.C (Yr1) & Bluebell (Yr3) 

 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

ICS Coaching Football Club: 

Fridays 

If your child would like to attend  

football club with Aaron Watson 

please book by texting 07876 

141107.  If your child’s name does 

not appear on the register provided 

to us by ICS Coaching we will not be 

allowing them to stay, this is due to 

track and trace.   

AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   97.5%97.5%97.5%   

Year 1:  Year 1:  Year 1:     93.75%93.75%93.75%   

Year 2:  Year 2:  Year 2:     100%100%100%   

Year 3:  Year 3:  Year 3:     95%95%95%   

Year 4:  Year 4:  Year 4:     100%100%100%   

Year 5: Year 5: Year 5:    97.5%97.5%97.5%   

Year 6:  Year 6:  Year 6:     97.5%97.5%97.5%   

Whole school 97.14%Whole school 97.14%Whole school 97.14%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Years 2 & 4Years 2 & 4Years 2 & 4   

Christmas Lunch:   

Thursday 17th December  

 

Please remember to book your 

child’s Christmas lunch.   

Follow the link below for  

further information:   

 

https://forms.gle/

E4b2oRH2Z6YbJzMp8  

 

All responses required by 

Thursday 3rd December. 


